
Gerry Vandersluis 
Box 838 
Carman, MB 
ROG 0J0

Dear Brethern, General Synod 1989

The consistory of the Canadian Reformed Church at Carman has asked me to 
prepare a financial statement of the General Fund.

Bank Balance January 31, 1986 $ 1 511.92
Income ($1.00 per communicant member x 2) 11 747.72
Dr. Faber 200.00
Interest  12.40

Total $13 472.04
Expenses
Committee of Books of Praise 
Committee of Churches Abroad 
Committee of Contact O.P.C. 
Synod Expenses 
Postage

Total Expenses

1 855.65 
7 385.61 
4 142.46 

44.10 
43.80

13 471.62

Bank Balance as at March 25, 1989 $ 0.42

The following Churches have a credit:
Attercliffe 161.00
Bluebell 20.39 Cdn Funds
Burlington Ebenezer 331.00

This credit will be erased for the 1989 assessment.
Hoping this meets your approval.
In your service,
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Gerry Vandersluis
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POST O F F IC E  BOX 164  

C A R M A N ,  M A N IT O B A ,  C A N A D A  

ROG OJO

April 17, 1989

General Synod
to be convened at Winnipeg
D.V. April 18, 1989

Esteemed Brothers;

-Re: General Fund-

Attached please find a report of Br. Gerry Vandersluis who has taken care
of the General Fund on behalf of the consistory at Carman for the last while.
The consistory appointed Br. Gerry Vandersluis to take the place of Br. Henry 
Veldman who has moved away from Carman. With the change over of book-keepers 
two members of the consistory were appointed to audit the books. This audit was 
made in mid December 1988 at which time the books were found to be in good 
order. The books were again audited by two members of the consistory on March 
25, 1989 and again the books were found in good order.

With thankfulness we can report that all the Churches have paid the
requested assessments and as indicated in the report three Churches have a
credit. These Churches will be notified about their credit which will be either 
received as credit toward an up coming assessment or other wise the payment 
will be returned.

In Article 84 of the Acts of previous General Synod, Carman was requested 
to "urge the Immanuel Church (Edmonton) as yet to pay the amount in arrears." 
We are pleased to report that this amount has been received. We were also 
requested to "obtain information from the Church at Smithville as to whether 
this church should be credited the amount of $279.50." This matter has been 
looked into and straightened out.

In Christ’s service,
for the consistory;

Rev. P.K.A. de Boer

H. Veenendaal (clerk)


